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INFORMATION FROM THE UNIVERSITY HEALTH SERVICE (UHS): TRANSITION TO ELECTRONIC 

MEDICAL RECORD (EMR)   

Management hereby informs the University community that the Electronic Medical Record 
(EMR) is now operational in the University Health Service (also known as Jaja Clinic) as of 
Monday, 6 December, 2021. 
 
Consequently, staff and students are advised to visit the Jaja Clinic to update their records.  
 
Also, staff and students are requested to please bear with the Jaja Clinic during the transition 
period. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 
Registrar 
 


